TALLAPOOSA COUNTY ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

David L. Moore, P.E. / County Engineer
20121 Highway 280 = Dadeville, Alabama 36853
Phone (256) 825-1062 « Fax (256) 825-1602

December 20, 2022

Chair of the Joint Transportation Committee
Senate Pro Tempore

Speaker of the House

Re: County Rebuild Alabama Certificate of Compliance
FY 2022

To whom it may concern,

This certificate of compliance is being submitted as required by the Rebuild Alabama Act
to verify a minimum of 50% of the County Rebuild Alabama Funds (CRAFs) for the

fiscal year 2022 were expended utilizing a contract. The county’s actual expenditures
under a contract were 51.12%.

Thank you for your attention. Please call if you have questions or need additional
information.

Sincerely,

A2 AN,

David L. Moore, PE
Tallapoosa County Engineer
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